
7. FIRE REPORT 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by Scottish Fire and Rescue Service providing an update on the activity in 
the ward for the period up to 31 December 2018. 

 Attached to the report at Appendix 1 was a series of graphs showing 
details of accidental dwelling fires, fire casualties and fatalities, deliberate 

fires, fires in non-domestic properties, special services casualties and 
unwanted fire alarm signals; this was for Q3 2018 and provided 
comparisons with previous years was also provided. 

 The Fire Service continued to advise that they would soon be starting a 
campaign on domestic fires and that whilst unwanted fire alarm signals 

had reduced in the ward this was still an issue across Scotland and 
usually there was a human factor involved. 

 Decision  

 To note the contents of the report 
 


